TOWN OF GLENVILLE

Planning and Zoning Commission

April 11, 2011
7:00 p.m.

1.   Approval of the minutes of the March 14, 2011 meeting
2.  RD Management, LLC

 




Site Plan Review (Final)  

 202/204 Saratoga Road                                                              
Public Hearing – continued

from March

The landowner/applicant is proposing to re-develop the former K-Mart and Grand Union properties and reconfigure three existing parcels into two.  The project involves the demolition of the former K-Mart and Grand Union building (127,740 sq. ft.), followed by construction of a new 134,742 sq. ft. Target store, as well as another 36,000 sq. ft. retail building, in addition to a pad site for a 3,000 sq. ft. “out building.”  Several area variances are being requested of the Zoning Board of Appeals, as well as a number of waivers from the PZC.



2.  Philip Horstman


 




Conditional Use Permit  

 Ballston Ave. and Swaggertown Road
Recommendation to the Zoning


Board of Appeals

This proposal involves a 2,200 sq. ft. already-built addition to the existing farm stand along Route 50.  An area variance will also be required since the building exceeds the maximum allowed 600 sq. ft. building footprint.  During the winter months the addition will be used to store farm equipment.  The project site is located on the west side of Route 50, just north of the Stewart’s store at 411 Ballston Road. 

3.  Bordeau Builders


 




Amendment to a Residential   

 73 Saratoga Road
Planned Development District


(Recommendation to the Town

Board and Site Plan Review)

Bordeau Builders is proposing to add eight additional parking spaces to the Dover Place Condominiums planned residential development on Route 50.  Dover Place is located on the west side of Route 50, just north of the Return subdivision.
Item for the April 4th agenda meeting only:

Sue Koehler


 




Concept 2-lot Subdivision    

173 Maple Avenue and Governor Drive


The homeowner at 173 Maple Avenue is considering the creation of a 1-acre building lot from the existing 5.8-acre parcel.  The new lot would have the necessary lot frontage/width on Maple Avenue, but the driveway would be located off the end of the Governor Drive cul-de-sac.
